
 
 

 
NOTICE OF SEMINOLE COUNTY VAB FINAL MEETING 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Seminole County Value Adjustment Board (VAB) will conduct its 
Final Meeting for Tax Year 2023 on Thursday, March 7, 2024 at 10:00 a.m.  This meeting will be 
held in Conference Room 3024 of the Seminole County Services Building, 1101 E. First Street, 
Sanford, FL  32771. The VAB will consider (1) Approval of the June 22, 2023 Organizational 
Meeting Minutes; (2) Approval of Recommended Decisions of the Special Magistrates; (3) VAB 
Attorney’s Report; and (4) Property Appraiser’s Report. 
 
Persons are advised that, if they decide to appeal any decision made by the VAB with respect to 
any matter considered at such meeting or hearing, they will need a record of the proceedings, 
and that, for such purpose, they may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings 
is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based. 
 
Grant Maloy, Clerk of the Circuit Court & Comptroller 
as Clerk to the Seminole County VAB 
 

 
 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, CONTACT TERRI PORTER AT 407-665-7663 
 
 

 


